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In my spare time | looked at the comments on the Emerson Creek Wind project - for the
period from May 20, 2020 to July 29, 2020. Of the 68 comments made on the site in that
period exactly seven (7)were from people near or in the project area. Tiffin accounted for two
comments in support, Sandusky accounted for four comments in support, and there was one
comment in support from Monroeville. The other 90% in favor of turning my countryside into
an industrial zone were not remotely close to where | live. Or where the project will impact
them. Akron, Metamora, Richfield, Stow, Vermilion, North Canton, Cincinnati, Toledo,
Lakewood, Peninsula, Maple Heights, etc., ad nauseum. The reason you don't receive more
letters in support of the project from the area is that informed citizens know that only APEX,
its employees, and very few landowners will benefit from the project. Everyone and
everything else is secondary for this project.

William Seaman &
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